
Shannon Carroll presents at NJSBA’s “Select Issues in PIP Practice”
Event

6/7/2024

We are proud to announce that Shannon Carroll, a distinguished member of our Litigation team at Brach Eichler, recently
presented at the New Jersey State Bar Association‘s event on “Select Issues in PIP Practice.” Shannon, who focuses on
healthcare litigation and compliance, shared her extensive knowledge on the New Jersey Insurance Fraud Prevention Act and
relevant healthcare regulations with fellow legal professionals.

Shannon has a remarkable track record in defending healthcare providers and handling complex litigation cases. Her expertise
continues to make a significant impact in the legal community.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/smcarroll/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/njstatebar/


Click here to learn more about Shannon
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